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Chair Nakamura, Vice Chair Hashimoto, and Members of the Committee. 

 The Department of Business, Economic Development and Tourism (DBEDT) 

strongly supports HB2080, an Administration bill that would transfer funds from the 

rental housing revolving fund to the dwelling unit revolving fund where they may be 

used to finance public infrastructure. 

This measure will allow critical public infrastructure projects necessary to support 

affordable housing development to proceed using existing funds, without the 

appropriation and expenditure of new capital improvement project funds. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
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